
 

 

 

 

Our Parish Plays. 

 
The Coffee Group 
 
Parishioners meet to build community and for friendship at one of the coffee shops in Coolangatta at 
10.00am on the 3

rd
 Tuesday of each month.  A special deal and no need for booking makes the 

gathering economical, carefree and most welcoming. 

 
Parish Luncheon Group 
 
The Parish Luncheon Group with the objective of bringing parishioners and friends together socially. 
Three or four luncheons are usually held throughout the year on Pancake Tuesday, Oaks Day and to 
mark other occasions.  Assistance with catering comes from different groups such as the Indoor 
Bowlers and the Care and Concern group. There are raffles during the luncheons.  Funds raised on 
these days are used for special projects They are fun days that bring the community together. 
 
 

Indoor Bowlers 
 

If you visit St Monica’s Parish Centre on Wednesday morning, you will find a cheerful group known as 
“The Bowlers.”  The atmosphere is one of fun and laughter.  Bowling skills are not essential.  Any 
interested men and women are very welcome and all equipment is provided. 
 
 

Table Tennis 
 

Our table tennis group meets each Wednesday from 12:30pm for some friendly competition.  The 
atmosphere is one of fun and laughter.  Newcomers are most welcome! 
 
 
 

Catenians 
 
The Catenian Association is an international brotherhood of practising Catholic laymen who meet 
socially once a month in local branches known as Circles and Groups.  They join collectively in the 
practice of their faith, to enjoy each other’s company and to support their local parishes and diocese. 
The Association is not a fund raising agent for the Catholic Church, nor is it a Catholic action group.  
However, it is a group of active Catholics. The website is: www.thecatenians.com The local group 
meets for fellowship on the 2

nd
 Thursday of the month (excluding December) in Tweed Sports Club at 

6pm or 5:30pm during Daylight Saving Time.”   
 

 
Ladybirds 
 
Widows group meets monthly for support and for friendship, while sharing coffee, lunch or dinner, as 

advertised in our parish newsletter.  New members are most welcome. 


